

20 June 2016

Chloe Kim

fyi-request-4125-825c7061@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Kim

## REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

I refer to your email to Police dated 8 June 2016, in which you requested copies of various chapters from the Police Manual.

Police Legal Services are the business owners of the New Zealand Bill of Rights chapter in the Police Manual.

I have attached a copy of the New Zealand Bill of Rights chapter to this correspondence.

You will receive separate responses from the Police business groups responsible for the other chapters that you have requested.

Yours sincerely

Ian Bradshaw

PRACTICE MANAGER - LEGAL SERVICES - POLICE NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS

**New Zealand Police Legal Services** 

Police National Headquarters, 180 Molesworth St, PO Box 3017, DX SX11149, Wellington 6140, New Zealand Telephone: 64 4 474 9499 <a href="http://www.police.govt.nz">http://www.police.govt.nz</a>